I am sending you all the link below that the Conservative Synagogue Adath
Israel of Riverdale (CSAIR) developed for the campaign to find a donor
match for Matt. CSAIR is the synagogue where Jen & Matt and Goldie & I are
members. 

 

The campaign is well under way and very well organized. There are currently
four drives set up in NYC beginning next week. Other drives are being
organized outside of NY and as far as Israel. The link below is worth
reading.

 

In addition to announcing where and when the drives are being held, it also
provides answers to "frequently asked questions."

We need to find a match for Matt. Everyone can help in different ways.
Please continue to pray for Matt and please read through the link to see
what you can do to help spread the word, raise funds for the processing of
donor kits, register as a donor, etc. Please pass the information to your
friends, relatives, children and colleagues.

Goldie and I thank you from our hearts for all that you have already done
and your continued good wishes and prayers. I cannot begin to tell you how
much your support is appreciated by our family.



www.csair.org/match4matt.html
